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September 12, 1973

SUBJECT: Briefing to PFIAB Executive Secretary

Recently I offered the NRO briefing to Mr. Wheaton Byers,
Executive Secretary of the PFIAB, and his assistant, Cdr L. H.
Olmer. They have accepted and we have tentatively set aside
two hours either Thursday morning or Friday morning,
September 20 or 21. They would like very much to meet with
you and other key members of the Staff to hear our regular
front end and systems briefing. In addition they have asked
for some discussion time. They indicated a desire to work
some specific issues with respect to the NRP, and that they
would ask us for inputs. I do not know the exact nature of
what they intend to do. While we do not wish to make an
additional work load on the Staff, we should explore ways
in which the PFIAB can be of assistance to our cause.

Will it be possible for you to meat with these gentlemen
pn the 20 or 21?
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FREDERICK L. HOFMANN
Lt Colonel, USAF
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